
26/09/2019 

MR Casimir Dickson 
303 Sydney RD 
BALGOWLAH NSW 2093 
crdtek@hotmail.com 

RE: DA2019/0081 - 12 Boyle Street BALGOWLAH NSW 2093

Dear Mr Price, 

I strongly object to this amended DA and support my wife and neighbouring proprieties 
submissions. 

Concerned about safety on Sydney Road and Doyle Street with the increased traffic, the drive 
way is already extremely difficult to get out of, unclear how it is going to deal with more 
residents. 

Regards
Casimir 

Sent: 26/09/2019 10:30:16 AM
Subject: Online Submission


